

Wootton Bassett Infants' School

High Street Royal Wootton Bassett Wiltshire SN4 7BS Tel: 01793 852254

Email: admin@woottonbassett-inf.wilts.sch.uk

October 2024

Dear Parents and Guardians,

As you are aware, this year we have been using Tapestry Online Learning Journal with our Reception classes. Tapestry allows us to make observations for children where we can attach photos to track the children's development and progress.

Tapestry has the ability for parents and guardians to view the observations we make for your child. Our EYFS staff have been navigating their way through the online system and we are now delighted to share with you the learning your child has been completing through their year in Reception.

If you give your permission, we will set you up with your own individual account using your email address. This account will be directly linked to your child's account, which means you will **only** be able to see observations for your child. You will then be able to login with your email address and password to either the browser version of Tapestry (tapestryjournal.com) or to the app. Tapestry has apps for iOS, Android and Amazon Fire devices. If you choose to use the app, after you login initially, you can use a 4-digit PIN to quickly log back in.

Tapestry securely stores all the data we input to our account on their servers. If you want to find out more information about how Tapestry keeps our data safe and secure, you just need to go to https://tapestry.info/security.html.

If you would like to proceed, we will be sending out a text message with an electronic application form. Please follow the instructions in the link and we can then set up your relative account.

If you have any questions or queries about this, please get in touch with Mrs Bowditch.

Many Thanks

Mrs Bowditch

EYFS Leader

